BCC Player Wellbeing Program

As part of our players’ health and welfare, Burwood Cricket Club (BCC) has developed a
program for our members who may need additional support. The health and welfare of all
our players is our priority, and the Club is committed to providing support to our members
on and off the field.

If a player is experiencing disruptions to their mental health, the BCC Player Wellbeing
Program is in place to provide some additional support. We have appointed four Player
Welfare Managers (PWMs) who are available to discuss any challenges players might be
facing. All discussions with our PWMs will be confidential. This connection may take many
forms with the main role of the PWM being to provide non-judgmental support, offering
guidance and a path forward to help improve the wellbeing of our members.

o James de Lacy 0448 518 577 jamesdel47@gmail.com

o Demitri Kaminis 0457 281 001 demitrikaminis@gmail.com

o Kate Bellamy 0447 648 924 kbellamyburwoodcc@gmail.com
o Dave Horn 0492 152 465 dhorn494@gmail.com

If needed, club members will have access to three discounted sessions with our partnered
professional psychologist. Dr Matt McGregor is our local principal partner for this program
and can be contacted directly on 0402 580 449.

These sessions will be completely confidential with 50% of the Medicare gap payment being
invoiced to the BCC. This illustrates our commitment to the wellbeing of every one of our
members and ensures that the financial burden of sometimes seeking help will not hinder



